Principal's Report – PAC Meeting April 29, 2015

Recent Events:

- Toonies for Terry and Terry Fox Run April 30
- Spirit Wear Sale
- Easter "egg" hunt and Egg Toss put on by our student Events Committee
- Field trips!!!
- Fundraiser put on by the Me to We group to raise funds for Adopt-a-Village program (Students have chosen Nicaragua)
- "Smart Learning Plan" for new mobile technology purchase = 15 new iPads coming soon

Upcoming Events:

- Family and Volunteer Appreciation Tea May 5
- More field trips! Kayaking, Surrey Museum, Fort Langley? Water day...
- Welcome to Kindergarten May 21
- Track and Field practices, Track Meet May 26
- Hiring a Kindergarten teacher

Items to discuss:

Beginning planning for next year – currently have 13 divisions (same as this year). Likely some changes to class organization – not enough students in grades 6 and 7 to have the two combined grade classes. We had a strong interest from our own grade 5 students to join the French Immersion program so that's drawing down the numbers. Final organization decisions usually come in September with the students. This year hoping to get a "heads-up" on children moving out with notice in the most recent newsletter.